0OiIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RID BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

September 11, 1962

Pettuz & Assocliates
Box 1064
Farmington, New Mexico

Re: Pettus & Assocliates #1 D. Stock
Ba3-29N-16K

Gentlemens

This letter is written to rescind approval of Form C-110 Jiled
in connection with the above well on August 24, 1962 showing
the operator as John M. Pettus. The C-110 filed on Auguet .17,
1962, changing the operater to Pattus & Associates 1s heredy
validated as approved.

It is also our understanding that the transporter should be
shoun as la Mar Trueking, Inc. rather than Inland Crude Inc.
by LalMar Trucking.

Yours very truly

Bmery C. Arnold
Superviser, District #3

ECAtks

ces 0OCC, Santa Fe, N.M. /
Transporter ’



